
 

 

 

 
 

Rare Genetics Research Study: 17q12 CNVs 
 
The Developmental Disorders Genetics Research Program (DDGRP) is conducting research to 
improve our understanding of how deletions and duplications in chromosome 17q12 relate 
to developmental disorders. Through this research, we hope to develop as much information 
as possible about rare genetic disorders for families and doctors. 
 
We are inviting individuals and family members affected by 17q12 copy number variants (CNVs) 
to enroll in this study. Participation in the study consists of an interview, behavioral assessments, 
and provision of a blood sample to create stem cells. 
 
Participants are required to have prior clinical genetic testing and allow for contact with their 
doctors and medical record retrieval. 

 
This study is led by: 

Dr. Eric M. Morrow, MD, PhD 
The Developmental Disorders Genetics Research Program 

The Warren Alpert Medical School of Brown University and Emma Pendleton Bradley Hospital 
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To learn more about our program or to enroll, please contact us: 

 
Phone: 401-432-1608 

 
E-mail: DDGRP@Brownhealth.org 
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